
 

 

 

 

 

9th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Y6 SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD AND TRANSITION TO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

MEETING - THURSDAY 18th JANUARY AT 5.00 PM 

Your child is entering their final few months at this school. This is a vital period for them, and 

we would like to invite you to a meeting, detailing the assessment process in Year Six, 

including how you can support your child during this period. We will also be outlining the 

details of the transition process to Secondary School. This will take place on Thursday 18th 

January at 5.00 pm in the school hall. 

We would encourage as many of you as possible to attend this meeting. Please inform us if 

you will be attending by completing the Microsoft form by following the link here  

Yours sincerely 

 

                      

 

 Mr Godwin     Mr Styles 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOvMImccgsMNCsyERo2UMn8tUQ0o1NU82RFNJRFMwNzFUSFQ3V0VLQ0YzWC4u

